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Upcoming Board Meetings

Board meetings are open to the homeowners.  The next two regular meetings are scheduled on 

Wednesday, November 8th at 6pm at the Stakely Residence (1707 W Glenhurst Dr.) 

Thursday, Dec 7 (Tentatively Scheduled) at the Jones residence (1982 Wilshire Ln)

Wednesday, Jan 10th at 6pm at the Jones residence (1982 Wilshire Ln)

Kindly notify a board member if you plan to attend. 

**Note:  dates/times/locations are subject to change.

Trick or Treat 
Sunday, October 29th

2-4pm
*Please tie a colorful ribbon(s) on 
your mailbox to let the kids and 
families know that you have candy 
so that they do not waste time and 
energy walking up long driveways.

**Please add extra caution while 
driving through the neighborhood 
during this time.

We will also be participating 

in a Food Drive benefiting 

the Canal Winchester 

Community Pantry.  The 

pantry is in most need of  

canned fruit, rice, chunky 

soup and condiments.

This is the season for Apples and Pumpkins.  Check out 

the local Orchards and Pumpkin Patches

Orchards
Hugus Fruit Farm Rower & Son Farm Market

Old Rushville Road 4650 Lancaster-Columbus Road

Rushville, OH 43150 Carroll, OH 43112

Ralph and Nancy Hugus Rower

740-536-9590 740-756-9600

888-526-5747 rowerandson@sbcglobal.net

www.hugusfruitfarm.com www.rowerandson.com

Pumpkin Farms
Neeley Farms

2574 Mudhouse Rd.

Lancaster, OH 43130

Home: 740-653-1089

Email: thedudes@theneeleys.net
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Our current Bylaws stipulate that we have six (6) board members.  We 

currently have four (4).  If  you are interested in joining as a board member or 

in a volunteer capacity, please contact any member below:

Board Members:

*President - Eric Jones 740-739-8441

*Vice President - Vacancy

*Treasurer  - Mike Smith 614-619-0070

*Secretary  - Vacancy

*Parks & Common Grounds Coordinator - Vacancy

*Deed Restrictions  - Andy Stakely    740-808-6041

Board Support:

*Park/Common Grounds  - Tom Nutini  614-834-4511

*Architectural Review Board Coordinator- Ralph Buckland

*Architectural Review Board Committee- Pat Mignogno

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!!
Three positions are still open on the HOA Board.  We are 

currently seeking volunteers to fill positions as Vice 

President, Secretary, and Parks Coordinator.  Please contact 

a current board member if  interested.

WELCOME OUR NEW NEIGHBORS!!

Tim and Kellie Theado, 1745 W. Glenhurt Dr.

Dorian Baum and Jennifer Sitterly-Baum, 1809 W. Glenhurst Dr

Charles and Jordanna Rankin, 1900 W. Glenhurst Dr


